
 

 8 June 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customers 

 

<Warning Notice> 

Usage of an erasable ink pen for making instruction  

on the documents delivered to the bank 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support in our service. 

It has come to our attention that lately we have received numbers of application written 

by the pen that can easily be erased. This situation leaves rooms for fraud from a 

deletion and/or revision of the instruction and details changes by an unauthorized 

person. Furthermore, the erasable ink pen if erased can leave unwanted marks which 

can lead to confusion to an interpretation of the documents. 

To prevent the fraudulent act and to avoid any confusion, please refrain from using the 

erasable ink pen or any other type of stationery which can easily be erased while filling 

in the application form and any other type of documents delivered to the bank. This is 

especially for the instruction of a cheque payment. 

Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

                    Sincerely yours,    

       Mizuho Bank, Ltd. Bangkok Branch 

 

 


